
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Waltham Fire Department  
would like the opportunity to help you make your home safer. 

 
 

 The Waltham Fire Department is offering a program, , to 
assist with checking your residence for the appropriate smoke and 
carbon monoxide protection.  

 

 With your written consent, the Waltham Fire Department 
will schedule a date and time to have a Fire Department 
representative (a uniformed officer from the Fire Prevention office) 
drop by your home for a brief consultation visit.   
 

 This brief consultation visit is to ensure that you have the 
proper type smoke and carbon monoxide detectors and 
they are situated throughout your home in the proper 
locations and that these devices are tested as functioning.   
 

 In cases of missing detection the department may 
make recommendations to replace or add detection.  
 

 In some cases, we will install the detection for you!  
Again, 

 

Office of Fire Prevention 
175 Lexington Street  
Waltham, MA 02453 
Office: 781-314-3710 

Lt. Jackson – 781-314-3714 

Interested?  Sign up today! 
Want to think about it?  When ready, contact the Waltham Fire 

Department Fire Prevention office. 


